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The NVON Project in Common for 2013-2015 is “Water Around The World.”  The 
objective of the three-year international project is to present an overview of how 
water is an essential resource and fundamental building block of life, present an 
awareness of problems that could arise when clean water is lacking in communities, 
and how we can help those in need around the world. 
 
Member states were encouraged to participate by raising funds to purchase filters 
through a myriad of suggested ways, i.e. bake sales, yard sales, fund drives, bottle 
and can collection, etc. 
 
In 2013, $10,867.90 was collected.  $40, 375.07 was collected in 2014 and 
$34,973.59 in 2015. 
 
 
As of March 1, 2016  $96,500.00 had been contributed to purchase water filters.  
NVON has impacted lives worldwide one filter at a time in such places as Haiti, 
Zimbabwe, Northern Mozambique, Thailand, Sierra Leone and most recently Nepal 
following the earthquake. 
 
At the 2015 Conference, we voted to continue this project as an international focus 
so that we may continue to impact lives . . . one filter at a time! 
 


